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December 23, 2024

PUBLIC MEETING ANNOUNCEMENT

WHO: Anne Arundel County Department of Public Works (DPW)

WHAT: Crofton Wells 12 and 13 and Raw Water Transmission Main
Project# W778603 and W778604

WHEN: Wednesday, January 29, 2025 - 6:00PM-7:00PM

WHERE: Crofton Library

1681 Riedel Road
Crofton, MD 21114

A public meeting has been scheduled from 6:00 PM-7:00 PM on January 29, 2025 at the Crofton
Library to discuss plans to construct two new groundwater production wells and a new raw water
transmission main. The wells will send water to the Crofton Meadows Water Treatment Plant using the
new main. The well site is on the corner of Saint Stephens Church Road and Saint Stephens Woods Lane.
The transmission main will be built between the site of the new wells and the existing main on Stoneham
Farm Road, using John Hopkins and Underwood roads.

Residents near the two work sites might be temporarily impacted by construction noise and increased
traffic from construction vehicles. One lane will be closed on Johns Hopkins and Underwood roads near
the pipeline installation area. Flaggers will direct traffic.

The construction, which is expected to start in winter 2026 and end by winter 2027, will not impact water
or wastewater services. The projects will provide additional water resources which will be used when
other wells are out of service.

Anyone needing accommodations must contact DPW Customer Relations at 410-222-7582 or by email at
pwcustOO@aacounty.org at least seven days in advance of the event. TTY users please call via Maryland
Relay 7-1-1. All materials are available in alternative formats upon request.

Las personas que necesiten servicios de interpretacion de idiomas deben ponerse en contacto con el
servicio de atencidn al cliente del DPW al 410-222-7582, o por correo electronico

a pwcustOO@aacounty.org, al menos con siete dias de antelacion al evento. Todo el material escrito estara
disponible en el idioma deseado si se solicita.
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